
Randolph, Edward F.
4/11/2014 5:01:55 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Ag Implementation

Just tried your cell. I am at my desk or you can get me on my cell (use the cell below - I think 
you may have the wrong number for me since I don’t have any VMs from you)>

Edward Randolph | Phone: 415-703-2083 | Cell: 916-801-9635

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 11,2014 1:09 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.
Subject: RE: Ag Implementation

Ed - tried your PUC line this time and it isn’t taking messages. Call me on my cell. I 
am taking my son to the Dr for a follow-up visit. Let’s chat today if possible.

From: Randolph, Edward F. fmailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.aovl
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 5:03 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Ag Implementation

We need to talk about this still

Edward Randolph | Phone: 415-703-2083 | Cell: 916-801-9635

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 8:53 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.
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Subject: RE: Ag Implementation

I left a message on your personal cell. You didn’t get it ?

It is regarding the nasty-gram we got from Clanon regarding our ham-handed non­
implementation of mandatory TOU rates for Ag customers effective March 2014. We 
found out a week prior that notice was never given to customers (45 days under the 
decision) so we sent a letter to Paul asking for an extension. My bad is that they 
asked for a one-year extension - which in retrospect - I should have pushed back on. 
Anyway, Paul’s letter said that we would be out of compliance until such time that we 
fixed it between now and March 2015. After much discussion internally, we are going 
to notice customers that the March 1 date they were expecting won’t happen now until 
June 15 or so (date still to be determined). You had a meeting with Roscow and 
Clanon. Does that ring a bell ?

From: Randolph, Edward F. fmailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.aovl
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 8:49 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Ag Implementation

I never got the message. What does this mean?

Edward Randolph | Phone: 415-703-2083 | Cell: 916-601-9635

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.coml 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 8:48 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.
Subject: Ag Implementation

Ed - left a message a few days ago. We will probably start notifying the 4700 AG 
Customers on Monday about transitioning them to mandatory TOU rates effective 
June 15 or so. Happy to chat about it today at the PUC.

SB GT&S 0085048

mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.aovl
mailto:BKC7@pqe.coml


PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/privacy/customer/
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